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McGill University
MONTREAL

LA

FACULTY OF APPLIED SCIENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

November 1st, 1929.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,K.C.B.,

Prinoi pal.

Bear Sir Arthur: -

A day or two ago Dr. Adams 

asked me to give my opinion regarding desirable 

future developments in the Faculty of Applied Science, 

and I think I should tell you that I discussed the

matter along the lines of the memorandum submitted to

He also asked me to give himyou a few weeks ago. 

a comparative statement of the engineering staffs in

McGill and the Massachusetts Institute of Technology.

I am enclosing a copy of the statement which I sent to 

him, as well as a copy of the letter of transmission.

Yours faithfully,
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